Mr. Gene Holmberg Lowe & Campbell Athletic Goods Fifteenth and Baltimore Ave. Kansas City 8, Missouri

Dear Gene:

I want to thank you for your prompt shipment of Dr. Robert E. Allen's golf club, the balls, and "Turf-Hugger" spikes. It was generous of you to make no charge for these and I am personally thanking you. This date, I mailed a check to your firm to cover the two invoices.

Bobby Allen flew from Washington, D.C., to Kensas City, and got to stay overnight the night before last, and then he flew on to 'Frisco the following day. He was tickled to death with his club, and I want you to know your promptness made this happiness more pronounced.

Sincerely yours,

Forrest C. Allen Director of Physical Education Varsity Basketball Coach

FCA: med